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For additional information, please feel free to contact the 20th Ward Public Service Office at 773-

955-5610 or the Washington Park Consortium at 773-324-7592.                                                                                                                                       
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Please join Alderman Willie B. Cochran, Chicago Police Superintendent 

Garry McCarthy and Tio Hardiman from the CeaseFire organization for 

our June community meeting. We will discuss safety strategies, plans 

and implementation, as well as community updates.  Franklin Gay of the 

University of Chicago will speak on The Disease Called Violence.  Come 

and be informed and let your voice be heard!  
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